
 

 Hillingdon Parent Carer Forum and Educational Psychology Service  
'Identifying and meeting the needs of C/YP with Social 

Emotional and Mental Health (SEMH) Needs' 
 

Date: Tuesday 19th November, 10am – 1:30pm 
Registration from 9.30am 

Venue: Middlesex Suite, Civic Centre, Uxbridge, UB8 1UW 
 

A session for parents/carers to gain greater insight into SEMH and how 
schools are supporting this cohort of children & young people. 

 We are unable to accommodate children at this event 
 

 

Hillingdon Parent Carer Forum and Educational Psychology Service are 
delivering free training targeted at parents and carers across all age ranges focusing 
on Social Emotional and Mental Health (SEMH) needs, that can present in challenging 
behaviours. 

Hillingdon's new Executive Principal EP will deliver a half day training, working with 
school staff to provide insight, research, experience and advice on how schools can 
effectively identify and support children and young people with SEMH needs. 

The training will address the following: 

 Defining SEMH 
 Supporting parents / carers and teaching staff emotional well-being 
 National and local context 
 Understanding behaviour as communication 
 Labelling behaviours 
 School exclusions 
 Recent research, publications and legislation 
 Positive approaches to addressing emotional well-being and behaviour 
 Signposting relevant approaches, strategies and interventions 

 

Free refreshments & lunch will be provided 

To register online: 
The training has a limited number of places that will be assigned on a 'first booked - 
first allocated' system. To book a place on this training please use the following link:   
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/hillingdon-pcf-educational-psychology-service-semh-
training-event-tickets-74258961553 
If you have any queries, please contact HillingdonPCF@gmail.com 
 


